
 

  
 
 
6 March 2019     
 
 
Mr Damien Pfeiffer  
Director Regions, Western  
Planning Services   
 
Dear Damien, 
 
Planning Proposal  (PP_2017_BLAYN_002_00) – Alteration of Gateway 
Determination – Amend Flood Planning Map  
 
Council seeks an extension of time to complete Planning Proposal 
(PP_2017_BLAYN_002_00) to amend the Blayney LEP 2012 to update the 
flood planning area for the town of Blayney. 
 
Council is yet to take public exhibition for this planning proposal as a 
comprehensive consultation strategy needs to be prepared, due to the likely 
hood of this PP being misunderstood by the community. 
 
It is also our desire to have a draft DCP flooding chapter completed prior to 
exhibition so we can explain to the communities that will now be considered 
flood effected, what the implications are.  
 
A 12 month extension is sought and would be appreciated.   
 
Should you require further information regarding this matter please contact me 
on (02) 6368 2104. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Mark Dicker 
Director Planning and Environmental Services  
 


